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Notice of polarizer change 

To our valued customers, 

Thank you for your continued support of Kyocera display products.  This notice is 
to inform you about an upcoming change to the polarizer used in the production of 
the following products. 

1. Target products 
 

1. T-55787GD104J-LW-AHN 
2. T-55787GD104J-LW-ALN 
3. TCG121WXLRFVNN-AN40 
4. TCG062HVLQAVFA-GA20 
5. TCG062HVLQAVNN-GN20 

 
2. Background 
 
We received an EOL notification from the current polarizer supplier and will move 
forward with a replacement. 
 
Kyocera’s evaluation confirms the new polarizer shows no changes to the optical 
characteristics or reliability.  Based on this we will proceed with the switch to the 
new polarizer following the schedule in section 3 below.  This will be considered a 
running change and will not result in a display part number change. 
 
3．Schedule 
 
   Current product provided: June 30th, 2023 
   Expected Transition to New Polarizer: July 1st, 2023 
 Sample Availability: February 2023 
 
We apologize for inconveniences and appreciate your cooperation. 
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